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GIFT IDEA ORNAMENTS ARE AVAILABLE IN THE LOBBY OF THE TOWNSHIP
BUILDING AT THIS TIME. TO PARTICIPATE IN THE PROGRAM YOU MUST
RETURN YOUR UNWRAPPED GIFTS TO US BY
DECEMBER 8TH

PROJECT GIVE — A - CHRISTMAS

Chippewa Township will once again be sponsoring a Give-A-Christmas
program that will help children in the Blackhawk School District have
a better Christmas.

The Christmas tree in our lobby will have ornaments on it with gift
ideas for each child. Please take an ornament (or two) and fill

out the information sheet with your name, phone number and which
ornament you took.
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All gifts should be unwrapped and returned to us, we will then wrap
and deliver them to the appropriate schools. Last year we were able to
help over 25 children to have a little brighter holiday. Please help us
this year to do the same. The ornaments should be available

starting the week of October 16th, 2017. Thank you in advance for
your generosity.
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